
 

 

No. 8/2019 

Re. : Announcement of Special Holiday for Financial Institutions  
and Specialised Financial Institutions 

 On 29th January 2019, the Cabinet has approved that Monday 6th May 2019 shall be an 
additional public holiday to allow government and public sectors including all Thai people to 
participate in the Royal Coronation ceremony and related activities.  

 The Bank of Thailand (BOT) has considered and deemed appropriate to declare that the 
aforementioned day shall be an additional special holiday for financial institutions and 
specialised financial institutions. This would encourage employees of financial institutions to 
participate in ceremony and related activities during the Royal Coronation ceremony which is 
very important occasion for all Thai people.  

 
     Bank of Thailand 
     1 February 2019 

 
 

For further information, please contact: Banking Operation Policy Team  
Tel: 0 2283 6876, 0 2356 7686 
E-mail: BOPTeam@bot.or.th  
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